

The Somersham and District
Smallholding and Allotment Association Limited
Registered under the Co-operative & Community Benefit Societies 2014
www.somersham-allotments.co.uk

	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • VM to reach out to Steve Hampson re: his plot • K Law's plots need tidying – VM to contact Kelvin and see if he is planning to give them up now he lives so far out of area. • AB to speak to Peter about plot KS27 – needs tidying 	VM VM AB	
5.	<p>Maintenance</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Four loads of aggregate for the roadway have been delivered during lockdown. One load near Woody's plots to be used for top of CF. DC noted that hardcore should be laid down first to create a roadway, with the chippings placed on top. • Dan Fabb may want to cut the Stancombes plots for hay for his cattle, AB to investigate 	AB	
6.	<p>Site Security</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Padlock is being left unlocked on the chain, this is a security risk. 		
7.	<p>A.O.B.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • SP nominated Philip Wood for the committee, seconded by CP and voted unanimously onto the committee. • Association have received a donation of £500 from the closure of First Steps Playgroup . • Other container to be moved to KS2c, toilet to be cleaned and moved to behind container. RP will speak to Dan Fabb • SP asked about potential future events – best dressed plot, scarecrow competition, best newcomer etc... 	RP	

Meeting Closed at: 9.30pm

Next Meeting: Tuesday 13th July 7.30pm at Centurion Club